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The cash desk will be closed on May 22
  
Dear Student,

 

We would like to inform you, all PTE University cashier desks will be closed on the 22nd of May
because of further training,

so it is not possible to pay by card and as well in cash.

 

 

Please note these above when arranging your finances.

 

Thank you for your understanding!

 

 

Staff of the Central Registrar’s Office

  

rovat: Egyéb [1]
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